

NORTH DAKOTA BOARD OF MEDICINE

Bonnie Storbakken Executive Secretary

Lynette McDonald Deputy Executive Secretary

Established 1890

418 E Broadway Ave, Suite 12 • Bismarck, ND 58501-4086 Phone (701) 328-6500 • Fax (701) 328-6505 www.ndbom.org

May 7, 2018

Michael Schmit, MD 2823 Woodland Drive Bismarck, ND 58504

Dear Dr. Schmit:

This letter is being sent to certify that the Board of Medicine at their March 23, 2018 meeting approved a request made by the North Dakota Physicians Health Program on your behalf allowing you to be released from the required PHP participation outlined within the stipulation entered between you and the North Dakota Board of Medicine on December 6, 2012. As such, all requirements of you under the stipulation have been fulfilled. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

The Board wishes you all the best.

RobJOhmw

Robert Olson, MD

Board Chair